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Paragraph #84 Session #11 (2012)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum considers that the two-day high-level plenary meeting of
the General Assembly known as the World Conference on Indigenous Peoples
should be held in New York in September 2014, during the week leading up to the
opening of the general debate, in order to encourage the highest level of
participation of Member States, in particular Heads of State or Government, and
with the full participation of indigenous peoples, heads of United Nations
organizations, funds and programmes and non-governmental organizations.
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